
 
 

NEWSLETTER 3, OCTOBER 2019 
CENTENNIAL BOOK 
Did you purchase the Centennial book when you registered? If not, please email the committee on 
hhscentenary2019@gmail.com to order your copy to ensure you do not miss out. Books are $25.00 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CENTENNIAL TIME CAPSULE 
Would you like to leave a message for posterity?  Your children, your grandchildren or to school children 
yet unborn? 
 There will be a unique opportunity to do this at the Hawera High School centennial celebrations at Labour 
Weekend.  The HHS Centennial Committee offers you an opportunity to place a document (or documents) 
in a time capsule which will be buried in the school grounds after the 2019 reunion and reopened in 2069. 
 To ensure that these messages for the future last the distance they will be printed on acid free paper and 
participants will have access to two computers and a printer. Each double-sided A4 page will cost $10. 
The documents will then be sealed in plastic pouches in the capsule. 
If you wish, you could bring your prepared document on a pen drive to print.     
  
This Hawera High School Centennial opportunity is kindly sponsored by Computing 4U, 365 Ketemarae 
Road, Hawera. 
 

Donald Stockwell 
Chair Centennial Committee 
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CHECK OUT THE HAWERA HIGH SCHOOL CENTENNIAL WEBSITE 
www.hawerahighreunion.com 
 

OLD SCHOOL MAGAZINES 
Old Hawera High School Magazines for sale - 1974-1978, 1980-1999, 2001, 02, 05, 09, 10, 
11. 
To order a second-hand magazine please email hawera@genealogy.org.nz with your name and 
postal address and year of magazine. Magazines are $12 including postage. Payment can be 
made into the Hawera Genealogy bank account or by cheque. Details will be forwarded. 
 

 

 

NOW - CREATIVE CONTRIBUTIONS 2019 

As a believer in the importance of creativity in education, I am 
currently producing a book with our Arts Coordinator Ms 
Maree Horner to celebrate 100 years of HHS. "NOW" will 
combine creative contributions from current students to 
recognise and share the talents of the students of Hawera High 
School. Including award-winning creative writing, poetry, 
photography and art, "NOW" will be a unique showcase of 
creative talents fostered by our school, and the dedication and 
flair of its current students. 

 
· Print run will be based on firm orders by 27th September. 
· Your order will be in your Centennial pack. 
· Order by depositing $25 (note lower price from previous newsletter) in the following HHS account – 15 
3950 0470595 00 
· Include: Particulars - YOUR NAME, Code – NOW, Reference - CENTENARY 
· Any funds raised will go towards an Arts related project at HHS 
Thank you for supporting us with this project. 
Sasha Finer 
Year 13, Deputy Head Girl HHS 

 
 
 
WILL YOU NEED A RIDE TO AND FROM THE EVENING EVENTS?  
Friday night - Meet and Greet: 7-11pm 
Bus 1: Leaves Normanby Toilet/rest area at 6.45pm travels down Waihi Road stopping at all the Motels - 
HUB 
Bus 2: Leaves McDonalds 6.45pm travels South Road to the HUB 
 
2 courtesy vans will be available to take people home for gold coin donation between 9.30 - 11.30pm 
 
Saturday night - Cabaret: 8pm -12am 
Bus 1: Leaves Normanby Toilet/rest area at 7.45pm travels down Waihi Road stopping at all the Motels - 
HUB 
Bus 2: Leaves McDonalds 7.45pm travels South Road to the HUB 
 
2 courtesy vans will be available to take people home for gold coin donation between 10.30 - 12.30pm 
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BUS TOURS  - Sunday 
Travel your past on the School Bus 
 
Route A – Manaia/ Kapuni/ Okaiawa/ Normanby  
Route B – Normanby/ Ngawhini/Meremere  
 

Gold coin donation 
Departure from the High School Bus Stop, Carpark at 11am. The buses will get back in time for the 
Luncheon. 

 
TREASURES WE HAVE FOUND ….. 
Some of our students are looking forward to looking for treasures next week to create 
their decade rooms for visitors to look at. Who recognises these? 

   
 

      
 
REGISTRATION PACKS  
Tickets do not need to be printed or collected prior to the Centennial. Everything will be 
in your registration pack, which will be available from the HUB, 1pm on Friday – Saturday.  
 
MOBILITY & MORE 
Thank you to our local mobility scooter company who are going to make available some 
mobility scooters for attendees who may need to use them during the weekend.  
 



DECADE PHOTOS 
Information on when the decade photos will take place will be published on the website, 
in the last newsletter and will be in your registration pack. We will not know until after 
the registrations close what years will be involved. 
Photos will be able to be ordered, paid for and picked up during the weekend so that 
they do not have to be posted. 
The photos will be 8” x 12” and cost $27.00 
 
THANK YOU TO OUR CENTENNIAL SUPPORTERS: 

 
 

 
 


